SEPTEMBER 21, 2022
The Newell City Council met in special budget workshop session on Wednesday, Sept 21, 2022, at 6:30pm at Newell City Hall with Mayor Brian Puhrmann presiding. Council Members present Pam Wilken. Absent Steve Smith, Chelsee Bohe, Ana Johnson and Stan Henrich. Justin Lyman present and had a few budget items. Tanya Landgraf and Jensen Bodholdt from the library present, but will report at next budget workshop, as their meeting postponed a week. Chelsee Bohe and Steve Smith present via phone at 7:40pm, Puhrmann called special meeting to order. Wilken moved to approve the agenda, 2nd Smith all ayes. Public hearing opened for USDA grant application, no comments, hearing closed. Next budget workshops are October 12 and 26th at 6:30pm. Bohe moved to adjourn, 2nd Wilken all ayes at 7;43pm.   
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